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 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharawal people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands on 
which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

This project is designed to simplify and 
modernise the rail network, delivering a 
range of benefits for rail customers 
through better infrastructure, new 
trains and extra services. 

Finishing work on the Waterfall Stabling Yard and 
Platform Extension project is currently being 
completed. 

What work are we doing in Heathcote?  
In early September 2024, we will be demobilising 
from our site compound at Heathcote Station. This 
work will involve: 

• removing site sheds, materials and equipment 
from our site offices 

• restoring the site to its original condition and 
handing back to Sydney Trains. 
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Temporary parking impacts  
Between 6pm Tuesday 3 September and 6pm 
Friday 6 September, up to 37 commuter car 
spaces at Heathcote Station, off Wilson Parade, 
will be unavailable to safely enable heavy vehicle 
access to and from site.  

Location of work area 

Contact us

 

 

 

 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 

24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 

 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

transport.nsw.gov.au/ 
waterfall-stabling-yard-and-
platform-extension 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

 

Interpreter service 

For languages other than English  
call 131 450 
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